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Dear parents/carers
We’ve come to the end of a very busy half term; so many exciting things have happened and so much progress has been made!
This week Year 6 enjoyed a performance from a theatre group who came into school to teach the children about staying safe in the community and making sensible choices. 
Yesterday afternoon, the girls’ football team took part in a match against Welsh House Farm School. Although we didn’t win the game, the girls thoroughly enjoyed playing and demonstrated excellent teamwork skills and perseverance. We are very proud of you!
If you have any questions of concerns, please feel free to speak to us.
Thank you all for your support over this half term. Have a lovely break.
Mr Broadfield and Mrs Johnson


Joseph Broadfield
Associate Principal
Oasis Academy Woodview
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Spring and Summer Term Dates 

Half Term Holiday: 
Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February 2020

Return to School:
Monday 24th February 2020

Thursday 5th March 2020
Non Uniform Day -World Book Day

Empower Fortnight
9th March  to 22nd March 2020


Friday 13th March 2020
Non Uniform Day – Wear Yellow

Term Ends:  Friday 3rd April 2020

Easter Holiday Starts:
Monday 6th April to Friday 17th April 2020

Summer Term Starts:
Monday 20th April 2020

Early May Bank Holiday (VE DAY)
Friday 8th May 2020

Half Term Holiday:
Monday 25th  May 2020 to Friday 29th  May 2020

Term Ends: 
Monday 20th  July 2020
























Half Term Holiday:  Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February 2020
Return to school on Monday 24th February 2020








Our U9’s Football team played in the Harborne District Football league competition on Tuesday at the Blue Coat School. They did really well and reached the semi finals. Well done boys.
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Break time and snacks
At break times our pupils are only allowed to consume fruit or healthy snack bars. The following foods are not allowed: chocolate, crisps, sweets, anything containing nuts. Water or milk is encouraged at breaks as well as in the classroom. This is to ensure that pupils return to the classroom prepared and refreshed for learning. It will also help us to limit litter and control the environment to make it safe for a pupil with a nut allergy.
We also advise when sending grapes into school for your child that they are cut in half length ways to avoid children choking.

Food or drink sold or provided to the pupils is consistent with this policy and the government’s non-lunch standards (including vending machines). These are no confectionary (e.g. chocolate, sweets, cereal bars, processed fruit bars, yoghurt/chocolate coated fruit), no savoury snacks (e.g. crisps, salted/sweetened nuts), and that a variety of fruit and vegetables should be available in all school food outlets.











Weekly Attendance
03/02/2020 - 07/01/2020

REC AA: 
98.0%
REC BB: 95.1%
1CC: 90.4%
1DD: 95.0%
2EE: 96.6%
2FF: 99.2%
3C: 97.3%
3Z: 95.9%
4M: 95.3%
4W: 95.5%
5B: 94.3%
5M: 89.1%
6 Lenny:  95.0%
6 Lewis: 97.0%




	





	

Safer Internet Day was on the 11th February. In school we discussed internet safety in class and how important it is. 2020 was celebrated globally with the theme: 
Together for a better internet.  
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WORLD BOOK DAY
COMING TO A SCHOOL NEAR
YOU - MARCH 5TH 2020

PARENTS
THIS IS YOUR
OFFICIAL WARNING

WORLD BOOK DAY IS
ONLY 20 DAYS
AWAY!

time to sort those
costumes!
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Safer Internet Day
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